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I write to convey my full support for ethics classes being offered in NSW public schools. Ethics 
classes are an important alternative to traditional scripture classes an offer children an opportunity to 
consider wider issues as they shape their values for older years. As the parent of 8 and 10 year old 
girls, I strongly support their choice to attend an ethics class and I implore our elected representatives 
to maintain the availability of ethics classes in NSW schools. 


